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Committee’s Mission: 

 The focus of the Student Achievement Committee is to support and improve the 
growth of our students both academically and emotionally.  The Committee is 
dedicated to reviewing the Strategic Intents of the Strategic Plan throughout each 
school year and report back to the full Board of Education on progress made 

 
Committee’s Vision: 

 To be fully supportive of the Strategic Plan that has been accepted by the Board of 
Education and ensure we are addressing the Intents of the plan that are designed 
to support and promote student growth 
 

Committee’s Goals: 

 Strategic Intents – Teaching, Learning, and Leadership: By 2025, all district 
classrooms will implement consistent systems and structures to strengthen 
instruction that improves practices district-wide 

 Strategic Intents – Social-Emotional Wellness: By 2025, consistent systems will 
be implemented to strengthen the Social-Emotional Development Health of all 
Frontier students, parents, faculty, and staff 

 Strategic Intents – Communication: By 2025, the Frontier District will be the 
primary and most accurate source of communication among Frontier students, 
parents, faculty, and staff 

 Strategic Intents – Family Engagement: By 2025, the Frontier District will 
implement a variety of strategies and approaches that will support family 
engagement regarding academics and general well-being of all members of the 
school community 
 

Operating Parameters: 

 The committee has monthly meetings scheduled.  However, if the need arises, we 
will schedule an additional meeting for that month.  We will meet virtually for 
one hour prior to one of the scheduled Board of Education Meetings.   

 In attendance will be: Christopher Swiatek, Colleen Duggan, Linda Dansa, John 
Kilcoyne and Laura Errington. It is our goal to bring in a speaker/guest for every 
meeting beginning in September.  

 Agendas are sent out in draft form by Colleen Duggan and Linda Dansa to 
committee members and posted on the district’s website at least one week before 
scheduled meetings.  Minutes are generated for all meetings, sent out to all 
committee members, the full BoE, and posted on the district’s website.  

 


